
 
 

April 5, 2022 
Ensemble vers un avenir plus sain. 

Together leading the way for a healthier tomorrow. 
 

 

 

COVID-19 Employee Screening 

 
 

Employees must continue to self-screen 
for symptoms and exposure, but the Staff 
Self-Screening Declaration Forms are no 

longer required. 
 

All staff are to use the NEW Staff 
Screening Tool (dated April 4, 2022) and 

are expected to follow the outlined 
directions on their own.   

 
Occupational Health/Infection Prevention 
& Control support for screening staff is no 
longer required with the new process so 

has been discontinued. 


